
October 31 ,2023 

 
Housatonic Water Works Announces Second Informational Meeting of 2023 

Housatonic Water Works Company, Inc (HWWC) is pleased to announce that its second informational 
meeting for the calendar year 2023 will take place on November 8th, 2023, commencing at 6:00 p.m. via 
Zoom. The primary focus of this meeting will revolve around the topic of disinfectant by-products in the 
Company's remediation of haloacetic acids (HAA5). 

Customers and all interested parties are encouraged to attend this event. Further details regarding the 
meeting agenda and additional information are available on our company website. 

For more information, please visit housatonicwater.com. 

http://housatonicwater.com

